

HEAD OF DEPARTMENT

DEPARTMENT FOR VET AND QUALIFICATIONS

Thessaloniki, 7 February 2024

Alytaus profesinio rengimo centras Alytus Vocational Training Center

Subject: Participation in Cedefop's study 'The shift to learning outcomes; rhetoric or reality?'

Dear Sir/Madam,

On behalf of the European Centre for the Development of Vocational Training (Cedefop), I would like to thank you very much for your contribution to the study 'The shift to learning outcomes; rhetoric or reality?'.

Your active involvement has been vital to the success of the study, and the way vocational education and training (VET) in Europe is currently explored. It enriches our findings, providing us with critical data and insights that will contribute to shaping the future of VET in Europe.

As part of the study, you have shared your experience with our research team, providing us with an understanding of the use of learning outcomes approaches in your institution. We are thankful for your support and hope for continuous collaboration in the next stages of our study.

Once again, we look forward to the positive impact that our joint efforts will have on VET in Europe. If you have any questions or require further information, please feel free to reach out to Anastasia Pouliou, Cedefop expert and project manager, at Anastasia.pouliou@cedefop.europa.eu.

Yours faithfully,

Loukas Zacheilas Head of Department